
Old Home Days Minutes March 2, 2016 

The Old Home Days Committee met in the Whitney Hall Conference Room on March 2 at 5:30 PM. 
Those present: Marjorie Carr, Lindsay Smith, Lori Bliss Hill, Deb Sweetland, Alisa Bonnette, Shirley 
Green, Stephanie Hill, Kristin Harrington, and Meredith Smith. Patty Williams was present via phone. 
Special guests: David and Rebecca Stewart. 

The February minutes were approved as written. 

Yard Sale: The issue of David Stewart using the park for the EOC yard sale was discussed. David 
and Rebecca came to the meeting (a little late) to discuss the issue. Meredith suggested they call the 
yard sale “Old Time Flea Market”. All approved.  Lindsay brought up the need to keep a corridor clear 
for the parade set up. Patty called in and suggested it be open to all non-profits. It was decided that 
opening it up would create the need for someone to coordinate and the idea was tabled. 

Costume Exhibit: There was discussion regarding possible costumes to be incorporated into Old 
Home Days. Rebecca would like to do a fashion exhibition in black & white, possibly at Enfield Center 
Town House. She also suggested a one act play. Patty chimed in and said she is doing a line of black 
& white knitwear. Space will be an issue as to where Rebecca might display her costumes. We will 
continue to explore all options. Alisa will check on Whitney Hall. 

Town Meeting: Lindsay will not be able to sit at the town meeting table. She will set up the table with 
information, magnets, pictures, volunteer forms, etc. We will place the table next to Heritage so there 
can be overlap on manning the table. 

Craft Fair: Deb Sweetland said all people who demonstrated last year have said they will be coming 
back. Cardigan Mountain Art Association will also be participating. She will be sending out intent to 
participate forms. Deb asked Lindsay if she could have a list of the Lebanon Farmers’ Market 
artisans. Patty will contact Judith Bastinelli. Patty suggested there be a layout and that it be marked 
out so craftspeople know where they are going.  

Fund Raiser: Lori Bliss has volunteered to do a pizza night where 15% of the sales will go to the Old 
Home Days fund and EHOP will match that. A date will be decided on in the next month. Patty and 
Stephanie will take care of publicizing this. 

Other Events: Band concert confirmed; Meredith will check with Julie about the Methodist Church 
supper and quilt show; Ice Cream Social is on; Marjorie will check with the Historical Society 
regarding the Lockhaven Schoolhouse; Kristin has been in communication with Whaleback; Kristin 
will also check with Alf Elvstead on possibly having a Pak Boat demonstration. Meredith will check 
with the Sailing Club as to whether they will be participating. The Lionesses have asked to do a 
breakfast which will be on Saturday. Shirley will contact the Lionesses to firm up the date for the 
breakfast.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:45. 

Next meeting: April 6, 2016 

Respectfully submitted, 

Meredith Smith, Co-chair 

 


